TOWN OF FROID
PO Box 308 
   FROID, MONTANA    59226  
   froidclerk@yahoo.com


Minutes
[bookmark: _GoBack]Public Hearing for Comment on the Water Rate Increase and Sewer Rate Increase
Monday, June 12, 2017

6:30 PM


The minutes of the Froid Town Council Public Hearing for comment on the water rate increase and sewer rate increase at the Froid Community Center on June 12, 2017.  Mayor Sheri Crain called the Public Hearing to order at 6:30 pm.  An attendance sheet was passed for attendees to sign.  In the absence of Greg Lukasik of Great West Engineering, the meeting was conducted by Mayor Crain.  Greg was able to join via phone and briefed those in attendance on the progress of the upcoming water tower project and lagoon project to explain the costs involved and the necessity of the rate increases. The meeting was opened for public comment.  Cathie Rudolph read a letter she had written to Council depicting the increased hardship the rate increase causes for those especially with multiple properties.  After discussion, the public hearing was adjourned. 
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